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Welcome Mrs. Hughes! 
We have a new face in the front office: Colleen Hughes. Mrs. Campbell had another job 
opportunity and will no longer be at Farnsworth. We wish Mrs. Campbell well and welcome our 
new secretary, Mrs. Hughes. 
 
Scholastic Book Fair: 
The PTA is hosting a Scholastic Book Fair the week of April 20-24 in the library. It will be open 
Monday 4-5 p.m.; Tuesday 4-6 p.m.; Wednesday 4-5 p.m. and Friday 1:30-2 p.m. 
  
Envision Utah needs your voice to shape the future of Utah 
By the year 2050 Utah’s population will nearly double. What will that mean for our schools? 
The quality of our air? Our water? Our economy? What do you want Utah to be like in 2050? 
You can decide by taking the Your Utah Your Future survey at envisionutah.org. Your answers 
will help create a vision for keeping Utah a great place to live. Our school will also receive $1 
for every high school student or adult who takes the survey. Remember to enter our school 
name after voting for the future you want to see. 
 
Breakfast in the Classroom: 
Beginning the week of April 20th, we will begin to offer a free breakfast program to all of our 
students.  There is no application process.  Breakfast will be provided each morning to all 
students in the school who wish to eat. When the 9:05 bell rings, students will enter their 
classrooms where their breakfast will be waiting for them.  Breakfasts will consist of milk, a 
fruit, and a hot breakfast entree.  Students will have approximately 10 minutes to eat their 
breakfast before regular classroom instruction time begins.  No student will be required to take 
a breakfast if they choose not to. As we make the change to the breakfast in the classroom 
program, please be aware that we will no longer be serving breakfast in the cafeteria.  As such, 
there is no longer a need for students to arrive at school early.  Unless the weather is poor, all 
students will remain out of doors until the 9:05 bell rings.  When arriving at school, all 
students should go to their designated playground and plan to enter their designated 
classroom doors.  Additionally, please be aware that breakfast will only be available to students 
the first 10 minutes of the school day.  Therefore, it is extremely important for all students to 
arrive on time in order to participate in the breakfast program. 
 
UPCOMING: 
April 15: Living Planet Aquarium Fieldtrip(2nd Grade); Natural History Museum Fieldtrip (4th    
Grade); Lunch with Principal 
April 21: Spring Pictures 
April 22: PTA (11:00 a.m.) 
April 23: Harmon’s Day for PTA (shop from 3-8 p.m. and Farnsworth gets a portion of money 
spent!) 
April 24: Conservation Gardens Fieldtrip (4th Grade) 
April 30: K-3 Good Behavior Party with Magician 
 
 


